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CALIFORNIA SUPREME COURT SAYS CITIES CAN ENACT EMPLOYEE FRIENDLY

LEGISLATION

 The Supreme Court of California made it clear that cities can enact laws that say that the new owner has no right to fire
workers immediately after the change of ownership. The new owner has to wait for 90 days and if not satisfied with the employee; he can terminate the
employee. Read the full article here: Court says cities can ban layoffs by new owners - San Francisco Chronicle

 


